
 

  

 

 

  

 

Dubai Holding Site Visit 

On the 2nd July 2022 a group of senior officials from Dubai Holding attended the site. Dubai Holding are one of the DWE Project 

Investors and they are kept updated with project progress via regular site reporting buletins. However, the group were keen to 

see at first hand the construction activities and for many this was their first visit to the DWE site. Following a technical progress 

presentation and site safety briefing, the group donned their PPE and embarked on a full site tour.As the party toured the site, 

DWMC personnel pointed out the different process structures that are being erected and tested. The shear scale of the works 

being undertaken is always impressive, as the structure is now up to full working height, with substantial works completed in 

blocks 1 and 2, and many mechanical completions and pre-commissioning works already carried out 

Tim Clarke explains aspects of the flue gas treatment section installed in block 1 

 

The group were pleased to see the progress made by the EPC Contractor and further site visits will be planned as we head into 

the commissioning phase of project works later in Q3 2022 

Dubai Holding and DWMC personnel pause for a photo in front of the tipping hall 

 


